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We have received your claim in the amount of $250.00, relating to damage to your
property- at 2719 South 10™ Street when the Milwaukee Police Dcpartment (MPD)
conducted a search of the premises on or about June 17, 2008.

Our investigation reveals that the MPD executed a Lawful Search Warrant which
necessitated the use of forced entry. The use of force is authorized by Wisconsin Statute
§968.14. The MPD served the warrant at this location related to a felon in possession of
a weapon. Since the use of force was authorized by state statutes and the MPD was

- acting within it sphere of responsibility, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, -
Milwaunkee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

GLEY
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ROBERT M. OVERHOLT

Investigator Adjuster
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